
Welcome back!    

Whilst the sun shone and many of our staff across the Trust have enjoyed a much welcome break, our Site 

teams have been hard at work coordinating various improvement projects across our schools, in conjunction 

with our Trust Operations team.  Ranging from classroom refreshes, to larger scale equipment installations, the 

teams have been busy preparing for the year ahead.   Take a look below to see some of the larger projects they 

have undertaken, fitted in alongside all their routine work.    

Treviglas Academy 
After the unfortunate collapse of the 
sports dome in storms last November, 
we are pleased the new dome has now 
been installed.  Work will continue this 

half term to improve 
the flooring and 
equipment and we hope to have it up 
and running from October half term. The 
Science labs have had CO2 ventilation 
systems installed and gas pipelines have 
been renewed 

along the service road. Lester and 
Gary have worked hard carrying out 
maintenance around the school, 
including redecoration, furniture and 
window repairs.  Meetings continue 
to coordinate the large scale site refurbishment programme 
and it is hoped a start on site will be seen in the new year.  

 

Falmouth School  
You will notice lots of fresh carpet, 
newly painted areas and new 
classroom furniture across the 
school, which the Site team will 

continue rolling 
out further during 
holiday periods.  The new lighting to the 
front section of the school has been 
finished, with new switching to 
classrooms and sensors to the stairwells. 

The sixth form area has had a refresh, 
and work will continue to make this an 

inviting space for our 
Post-16 students.  In 
the coming weeks 
phones will be installed to each classroom 
and the signage to the reception front 
doors will be finished. 

 
 

Operations  
Team 

 

Tregony CP School 
Pupils have returned to new flooring in 
their Early year’s classroom which will 
be more suitable for their creative, 
messy play.   Playground upgrades have 
been carried out to improve the 
outdoor space and trees have been 
removed along one of the boundaries.  In the coming 
months work will continue on the Nursery outdoor space to 
revamp this area in line with the growing needs of the 
school.  

 

The Roseland Academy 
After many years delay, students 
have returned to the installation 
of the new Multi Use Games Area 

behind the 
Sports Hall 
along with two 
new external canopies. Both projects will 
allow for a better use of the school’s 
outside space during the winter months.   

The staffroom and the Wellbeing area 
have had an uplift and conversion of 
the textiles classroom into a new IT 
suite has also been completed.  The 
stage has returned to its wood finish 
and the Hall has been redecorated along with many other 
areas around the school. 

 
Gerrans Primary 
School 
The outside space at Gerrans has been 
significantly improved by the removal of 
the invasive bamboo and end of life trees.  

Work also included the 
removal of old fencing and sheds which 
the bamboo were destroying. The site 
team will continue working on the area, 
including reinstalling the fencing once 
the new grass has had time to establish.  

The KS1 pupils now also have an exciting new piece of play 
equipment to explore. 
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